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Action Points from 6th Meeting of the North Sea Group

1) Draft and agree Terms of Reference for a consultant on priority task(s) 

which would contribute to the implementation of the Conservation Plan 

for the Harbour Porpoise in the North Sea; (Chair of WG)

2) Conduct a cost-benefit analysis to assess the difference in cost between 

Remote Electronic Monitoring (REM) and observer schemes, including 

identification of limiting factors; (general, Bycatch WG)

3) Review and provide an evaluation of the OSPAR bycatch indicator for 

harbour porpoises in the North Sea; (to discuss at AC23, Bycatch WG)

4) Prepare an overview table of strandings data for inclusion in the meeting 

report; (Meike Scheidat, North Sea Group)



5) Comment on the proposed Regulation on the Conservation of Fishery Resources 

and the Protection of Marine Ecosystems through Technical Measures to National 

Coordinators, when the final report becomes available (UK to circulate to 

Secretariat, and Secretariat to share with National Coordinators and relevant 

WGs);

6) Strengthen engagement with the North Sea Advisory Council, including 

representation by an ASCOBANS expert at a forthcoming relevant NSAC 

meeting, in order for the NSAC to take into account more fully the needs of 

cetaceans and the ASCOBANS mandate (e.g. improved monitoring, data 

recording); (Chair of WG)

7) Circulate draft language for review by the WG stating in essence that there is no 

“safe season” for offshore renewable development (e.g. wind farm construction), 

since all year there is likely to be an impact on harbour porpoises. This statement 

is intended to be passed by AC23; (Chair of the WG)

8) Follow-up on collaboration of the North Sea WG with the Marine Stewardship 

Council; (Chair of the WG and ASCOBANS Secretariat)






